
 

731 W Fairmont Drive Tempe, Arizona 85282 800-870-8508 

November 14, 2018 

 

 

 

Desert Valley Services, Inc. 

DBA: Fulton Distributing 

 

Re: Price Increase 

 

Dear Customer, 

  
 

In order for Accurate to continue to provide the very best products and services that our industry has to 
offer, we will be implementing a 3% price increase on our entire product offering.  The continued rise in 
our cost to manufacture makes this modest increase necessary.  We are confident that this small 
increase in our line will have little to no negative impact on our mutual customers and their operations.  
We will continue to work very hard to bring value to our partnership and be a strong enhancement to 
your overall value proposition to your current and future customers.   

This increase will go into effect on 12/1/18.  Any orders placed prior to 12/1/18 will be honored at your 
current price schedule. 

On behalf of the entire Accurate Team, thank you for your continued support and partnership. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bradley Zall 

President 

Accurate Companies 

 


